Thursday 27th January Weekly Newsetter

Diary Dates

W/B 7th February Monday 7th February Tuesday 8th February: Friday 11th February: Monday 21st February:

Progress Reports Sent home Mental Health and Wellbeing Day Safer Internet Day End of half term School Re-opens

Muli-faith Week

An amazing wow week in school last week.

This week @OaksBolton have explored different faiths as part of multi-faith week. We welcomed Prags Birk from @CulturalEduc. Children enjoyed first hand exploring the world of Hinduism and Sikhism. * Thank you Prags for Bringing Learning To Life for all our pupils! *



Progress Reports

We know how important it is to keep parents informed about their child's progress. Teachers busy finishing writing children's' interim progress reports.

These reports will give you an update on how your child is performing in class and about their attitude to learning

For the core subjects of Reading, Writing and Maths we will inform you if your child is:

- On track to attain the Age Related Expectations
- Not on track to attain the age related expectations
- On track to exceed the age related expectations. .

We will also let you know how you can help or continue to help your child at home.

Remember education partnership, where school and parents work closely together.

Parents Evenina will be. 22nd/23rd March. Thank you.

Bringing Learning to Life

We are so proud of our year twos who took part in the football festival today! They showed great resilience, effort, determination and teamwork! @bolton_sport





Michael Rosen 💚 💚 🎓 @Michael Rosen Yes · 20 Jan

Hooray year 2!



The Oaks Primary School Bolton @OaksBolton · 20 Jan

As part of our performance poetry year 2 have loved learning Rhythm of Life by @MichaelRosenYes They have even chosen their own actions to accompany the words! We are very proud of them! @clpe1 @MoonMaddy @_Reading_Rocks_ @justdawned





Year 6 have been busy birdwatching and creating feeders in their forest school session. 🌊 🌳 @treebudsbolton @ForestSchools @Natures_Voice @ForestSchoolUK #forestschool #outdoorfun

Another busy week in school. Lots of activities to enrich our curriculum.











Year One have been enjoying this story in their geography learning this week. They have been using Polar Bear and the Pilchard-Brown family of penguins to learn about hot and cold places in the world ሰ 🐨



Road Safety Sessions for Year 1—Year 6. These were practical sessions for each year group to teach them how to be safe when crossing the road.

On Tuesday 8th February we will be joining schools and youth organisations across the UK in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2022.





It has been brought to our attention a new app that some children are using to chat and group video call. Please can we encourage parents to check children's chat apps. I have attached a parents guide to Discord to the email.

COVID 19—Cases are steadily rising in school.

The main symptoms parents are describing to us are headaches, scratchy throat or a sore throat. If your child seems unwell at all, please complete a Lateral Flow Test. If your child is in Year 2, Year 5 or Year 6 <u>or</u> has been a close contact with a positive Covid case outside of school please complete daily lateral flow tests for 7 days. If the test is negative it is important your child attends school. Thank you for your ongoing support!

WATER BOTTLES

It is really important children bring a water bottle with them each day.

Please remember these!



Thank you
Jo Grundy
grundyj@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk



PE Kit

Please ensure your child's PE uniform is following our school policy. Children need a school Polo Shirt and school hoody.

Children need PLAIN black leggings or jogging bottoms. In warmer weather plain black shorts.

Thank you for your support.